NORTHERN IRELAND GAY RIGHTS ASSOCIATION

WARNING to CRUISERS

Last Saturday night (actually 3 a.m. Sunday) in the cruising streets behind the Parliament Bar, Belfast’s homicidal anti-gay stalker struck again.  He enticed a guy into agreeing to accompany him home and when in a dark alley stabbed him three times with a broken bottle.  Despite dislocating his arm the victim managed to stumble on to Donegall Street and make his escape.

The description entirely fits that of a man who has brutally assaulted gay men both in public toilets and in the vicinity of gay bars over a number of years.  He has in fact killed a man in Library Street some years ago but the RUC had insufficient evidence to charge him.  The first feature always and again noted is the assailant’s ‘pockmarked face’.  He is in his late twenties/early thirties, slim and with dark hair, sometimes with a moustache or goatee beard.  

He is not a queer basher.  His attacks are murderous.  The most recent victim called the experience “a brush with death”.

The police at Musgrave Street are aware of the latest attack and have notified their night patrols to be on the look out for this particular individual.  They are aware of his identity and if the same person is on bail in relation  to a serious assault charge.
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[McAree killing again.]

